
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

 
 
 
OFFICE OF THE 
INSPECTOR GENERAL 
 
 

July 21, 2014 
 
Mr. David Precht 
Plant Manager 
Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility 
5801 Bluff Road 
Hopkins, South Carolina 29061 
 
Dear Mr. Precht: 
 
Please accept my sincere thanks for hosting a visit to your fuel fabrication facility on 
June 24th for auditors in my office.  The Office of Inspector General for the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) provides both performance and compliance audits of the 
NRC which requires the auditors to have first-hand knowledge of the nuclear industry.  
Members of your staff (Wayne Septiko, Nancy Parr, and Carl Snyder) did an 
outstanding job providing a briefing and then a very informative tour of the fuel 
fabrication plant.  This was a tremendous learning experience for the auditors and 
provided them with knowledge that will be helpful in selecting, planning and conducting 
audits of the NRC. 
 
I am enclosing a brochure that outlines the role of my office in providing oversight of the 
NRC via the auditing process.   

 Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Hubert T. Bell /RA/ 
Inspector General 

 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 



 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

 
 
 
OFFICE OF THE 
INSPECTOR GENERAL 

July 21, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Ron Jones 
Vice President, New Nuclear Deployment  
VC Summer Nuclear Station 
PO BOX 88 – MC 800 
Jenkinsville, SC 29065 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
Please accept my sincere thanks for hosting a visit to the V.C. Summer 2 & 3 new 
reactor construction site on June 25th for auditors in my office.  The Office of Inspector 
General for the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) provides both performance and 
compliance audits of the NRC which requires the auditors to have first-hand knowledge 
of the nuclear industry.  Members of your staff (Findlay Salter and Bobby Bartley) did an 
outstanding job providing a briefing and then a very informative tour of the site.  This 
was a tremendous learning experience for the auditors and provided them with 
knowledge that will be helpful in selecting, planning and conducting future audits of the 
NRC. 
 
I am enclosing a brochure that outlines the role of my office in providing oversight of the 
NRC via the auditing process.   

Sincerely, 
 
      
 

Hubert T. Bell  /RA/ 
Inspector General 

 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 


